763-494-6000

September 19, 2014

To: Rice Lake and Elm Creek Residents

Subject: Rice Lake Drawdown

The City of Maple will convene a public hearing to address public comments for the Rice Lake Drawdown that may commence in the late fall of 2014 and last into the spring of 2015. The purpose of the drawdown is to control the invasive species of curly-leaf pond weed, Eurasian water milfoil and the common carp. All interested Maple Grove residents are invited to attend the hearing that will be held during the Lake Quality meeting scheduled at 6:30 P.M., Wednesday October 15th in the Maple Grove City Council Chambers at 12800 Arbor Lakes Parkway. All comments will be transmitted with the permit application to the Minnesota Department of Natural Resources.

Please contact me if you have any questions regarding this drawdown.

Rick Lestina

Water Resources Engineer

763-494-6354

rlestina@maplegrovemn.gov

AN EQUAL OPPORTUNITY EMPLOYER